
  a 3792 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 3792 # ochlopoieo {okh-lop-oy-eh'-o}; from 3793 and 4160; to
make a crowd, i.e. raise a public disturbance: -- gather {a}
company.[ql

  company 3792 # ochlopoieo {okh-lop-oy-eh'-o}; from 3793 and
4160; to make a crowd, i.e. raise a public disturbance: --
gather a {company}.[ql

  company 3793 # ochlos {okh'los}; from a derivative of 2192
(meaning a vehicle); a throng (as borne along); by implication,
the rabble; by extension, a class of people; figuratively, a
riot: -- {company}, multitude, number (of people), people, press.
[ql

  gather 3792 # ochlopoieo {okh-lop-oy-eh'-o}; from 3793 and
4160; to make a crowd, i.e. raise a public disturbance: --
{gather} a company.[ql

  multitude 3793 # ochlos {okh'los}; from a derivative of 2192
(meaning a vehicle); a throng (as borne along); by implication,
the rabble; by extension, a class of people; figuratively, a
riot: -- company, {multitude}, number (of people), people, press.
[ql

  number 3793 # ochlos {okh'los}; from a derivative of 2192
(meaning a vehicle); a throng (as borne along); by implication,
the rabble; by extension, a class of people; figuratively, a
riot: -- company, multitude, {number} (of people), people, press.
[ql

  of 3793 # ochlos {okh'los}; from a derivative of 2192 (meaning
a vehicle); a throng (as borne along); by implication, the
rabble; by extension, a class of people; figuratively, a riot: --
 company, multitude, number ({of} people), people, press.[ql

  people 3793 # ochlos {okh'los}; from a derivative of 2192
(meaning a vehicle); a throng (as borne along); by implication,
the rabble; by extension, a class of people; figuratively, a
riot: -- company, multitude, number (of people), {people}, press.
[ql

  people 3793 # ochlos {okh'los}; from a derivative of 2192
(meaning a vehicle); a throng (as borne along); by implication,
the rabble; by extension, a class of people; figuratively, a
riot: -- company, multitude, number (of {people}), people, press.
[ql

  press 3793 # ochlos {okh'los}; from a derivative of 2192
(meaning a vehicle); a throng (as borne along); by implication,
the rabble; by extension, a class of people; figuratively, a
riot: -- company, multitude, number (of people), people, {press}.
[ql

  vex 3791 # ochleo {okh-leh'-o}; from 3793; to mob, i.e. (by
implication) to harass: -- {vex}.[ql
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